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Dear

On behalf of ACCP, it is my pleasure to invite you to attend the 2025 ACCP
Annual Meeting being held October 18-21, 2025, in Minneapolis, Minnesota,
USA.

For more information on meeting programming, schedules, travel, and hotel

information, please visit https://www.accp.com/am. This invitation does not

constitute any financial obligation on the part of ACCP during your stay in the
u.s.

We wish you a pleasant and productive visit to the 2025 ACCP Annual Meeting
and we look forward to seeing you in Minneapolis.

Please let me know if you have any additional questions or need additional
information.

Sincerely,

Joanna Gillette

Director, Professional Development and Marketing
American College of Clinical Pharmacy

13000 West 87 St. Parkway

Lenexa, KS 66215-4530
Phone: (913) 492-3311

During your stay in the United States, you will be financially responsible for all medical insurance and
medical expenses, including emergency expenses, as well as all other travel costs. This invitation does
not constitute any financial obligation on the part of ACCP during your stay in the U.S.
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